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To whom it may concern: 
 
As we all know COVID continues to present many challenges, it is especially difficult for large 
meetings or gatherings such as our Leadership Development Workshop.   

After carefully weighing the emerging facts as well as our duties to our Soil and Water 
Conservation Districts, Conservation Partners, meeting attendees and the local community, we have 
made the difficult, but necessary decision to postpone the 2022 Leadership Development Workshop 
that was scheduled to take place on February 8-9, 2022 at the Mayborn Convention Center in 
Temple.  

We believe that postponing the workshop until spring will allow the current surge in cases to 
subside and will ultimately make for a better, safer meeting for everyone who plans to attend.  We 
will keep everyone updated as plans progress for the workshop.   

Protecting the health, safety and well-being of our Soil and Water Conservation District Directors 
and Conservation Partners is our top priority and we are committed to providing a safe environment 
to those dedicated to protecting our natural resources.  

If you have further questions, please contact Molly Christensen, mchristensen@tsswcb.texas.gov or 
by phone at 254-228-7881.  
 
Thank you for your patience, understanding and unwavering commitment to the natural resources of 
Texas. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Rex Isom, TSSWCB Executive Director             Tamara Daniel, ATSWCD Executive Director 
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